

Peggy Marshall, Principal Katelyn Davis, Assistant Justin McKenzie, Assistant



43 Fruitland Road Hendersonville, NC 28792 (828) 697-4545

Summer 2018

Dear Parent,

In preparation for the upcoming school year, we would like to make you aware of the school supplies list. This is a general list of supplies that your child will need to begin the school year. There should be very few additional items that you will be asked to purchase for your child. Some teachers and subject areas do require "specific" additional items.

- notebook paper
- 1 pocket folder
- pencils
- earbuds

## Optional

- cleaning wipes
- hand sanitizer
- tissues

Each Team will have a more detailed list closer to the start of school

## Fees for all students:

- \$10.00 Agenda/Locker Rental Fee
- \$11.00 PE Uniform Shirt (Optional)
- \$11.00 PE Uniform Short (Optional)
- \$ 3.00 PE Locker Rental Fee (locker is shared)

I know your child is anxious about receiving their schedule for the upcoming school year. 6<sup>th</sup> grade students will receive their schedules during 6<sup>th</sup> grade orientation on August 23rd at 5 p.m. The 7<sup>th</sup> and 8<sup>th</sup> grade schedules can be picked up on Thursday, August 23rd between 2 and 4 p.m.

We are excited about a new school year. Parent involvement and support is crucial to each child's success. We are looking forward to working with you to make this school year the best ever.

Sincerely,

Peggy Marshall